
I can't say how important I think it is to move HB 2006 out of committee with a recommendation 
to pass it.  The extra funds generated would help to improve the quality of life of those 
Oregonians who most need it and I believe have minimal negative consequences for rest of us. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
--  
Linda Fields 
 


